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A message from Miss Towler…

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have really enjoyed the sunshine this week and have made the most of getting outside, playing on the school field.

We are hopeful the nice weather will continue as a group of our Year 4, 5 and 6 children are going on residential this

weekend which should be great fun. I  waved off a very excited group of children with Miss Blythe, Mr Sands and Mr

Parkinson also looking raring and ready for a great few days away. After school I’ll be heading down to Kingswood as

well which I can’t wait for. It is always fantastic seeing the children challenging themselves, showing resilience and

trying new things. I am sure that they will sleep when they get back on Sunday! Watch out for pictures  on our Twitter

feed which will no doubt be of the children getting stuck in and having a great time.

Have a lovely weekend,

Caroline Towler, Headteacher

Sports Day Arrangements for next Friday (1st July)

We will hold our annual Sports Day next Friday on Friday 1st July. Team Venus

Reception Parents and Carers are welcome to stay at school after dropping off

their child and once all children have arrived we will open the school gates and

Parents and Carers will be able to watch the events on the school field from

9.30am.

Our Key Stage One and Two Sports Day will be held in the afternoon next Friday and Parents and Carers are

welcome to arrive from 1.15pm for a 1.30pm start. We are really looking forward to this year’s Sports Day

where we are sure everyone will have a great time. We will be in House Teams so can we ask your child to

come to school in their house colour top to wear on Friday with their PE kit.



This week’s whole school attendance is:95.56%

Our school attendance target is 97%.

Top team attendance is: Neptune:98.08%

Venus Reception:87.78%

Saturn:96.54% Jupiter:98%

Please remember to contact school before 9am if your child is going to be absent every day

of your child’s absence. Please can we remind families to not book term time holidays.

Musical Showcase Evening - Years 1 - 6

On Wednesday 20th July there will be an

opportunity to celebrate some of the fabulous

learning going on in school as part of our Y1 - Y6

Music and Singing sessions. Parents and Carers

will be invited to come into school at 5.30pm.

Please note there will be two tickets allocated per

family.

We really want to make sure that this event is a

great success and so ask that families who have

children in Years 1 - 6 please ensure their child

attends this event.

We are sure it will be a

great success and the

rehearsals are already

sounding fabulous!

Become a School Governor at TPA

Would you be interested in supporting your

child’s school as a school governor?

We are looking to grow our Local Governing

Body and are asking Parents and Carers if they

would like to be involved in shaping the

development of our wonderful school. If you

are interested in becoming one of our

Governors and are happy to

meet six times a year (once a

half term) for a couple of

hours each meeting, please

contact Miss Towler via

admin.tad@ebor.academy for

more information.

Family Fun Night - Friday

8th July 4.30pm - 6.30pm

Reminder: we will be holding a Family

Fun Night on Friday 8th July from

4.30pm - 6.30pm on the school field.

Please let us know if you plan to come and join us for this

great event.

We have currently only received a small number of families'

responses regarding whether they will be attending and

have had no volunteers come forward to say they can help. We really want to go ahead with this

event but would appreciate it if families could complete the Google Form below to say if they are

coming along or not. Families can also share if they can help via this form as well.

Please click on the link here to let us know if you plan to come along to the event:

https://forms.gle/iZ2RChruD2zrjJTA7



UPDATED: Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Tuesday 28th June

NEW: Extra Curricular KS1 and KS2 Dance Club with Drew from YDS 3.30pm -

4.30pm

Class photographs - please ensure your child comes to school wearing their school

uniform on this day. If they have PE or dance your child will need to bring their kits to

change into.

Wednesday 29th June

Extra Curricular KS1 Music Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Extra Curricular KS2 Art Club with Mrs Brooke 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Extra Curricular Reception Craft Club with Team Early Years 3.20pm - 4.15pm

Thursday 30th June Extra Curricular KS2 Football Club

Friday 1st July Sports Day - Team Venus Reception Sports Morning (9.30am - 10.30am)

Key Stage One and Two - Sports Day (from 1.30pm) Parents welcome to attend

(weather permitting)

Friday 8th July TPAC Event: Family Fun Night 4.30pm - 6.30pm

Wednesday 6th July &

Thursday 7th July

Transition Dates - Children will move to new year groups

Monday 11th July Skipping School sessions delivered to Years 1-6

Tuesday 12th July Year 6 Celebration Awards Evening - A special farewell to our Year 6 Dream Team.

6.30pm - 7.30pm. More details to follow.

Monday 18th July Judo Taster Session - Years 1 - 6

Wednesday 20th July Musical Showcase Evening  - On this evening there will be an opportunity to celebrate

some of the fabulous learning going on in school as part of our Y1 - Y6 Music and singing

sessions. 5.30pm. 2 tickets per family will be shared closer to the date.

Thursday 21st July Rev Paulie from St Mary’s Church to visit Year 6.

Friday 22nd July

Team Venus Reception 9.15am - Mini Musical performance for Parents and Carers.

More details to follow.

End of term - School closes for the Summer for children


